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Pilon, Janet

Subject: 140 Garner Rd E.

From: Edin Zeljkovic

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 3:01 PM

To: Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca>
Subject: 140 Garner Rd E.

Good afternoon,

I’'m writing in regards to newly proposed development in the area of Garner road east and highway 6, and | want to start
by expressing my support to HCA’s denial of permits to the developers, Further to that | want to bring your attention to
not only environmental impact this proposed development will have on the entire town of Ancaster and more
specifically to neighbourhoods immediately affected by this project. Pollution , noise pollution and traffic concerns will
be just the beginning of an end to entire community. The quality of life of many residents will become equivalent to
those living in third world countries yet we pay some of the highest property taxes in Ontario ( | moved here in 2021 and
| paid less in Oakville for property twice as large ). | don’t think excluding Hamiltonians from voicing their opinion and
not having anything to say in regards to something this important is borderline dictatorship. Please do your best to stop
this project.

Thank you

Edin Zeljkovic






